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May 12, 2021 

To:  Worcester Fire Department- Fire Prevention Division 

From:  Kaitlyn Connole, Deputy Director of Emergency Communications 

Re:  Declaration of Usage of BDA Class A- Only 

 

 

The Department of Emergency Communications, as the FCC designated licensee for the City of 

Worcester P25 trunked radio system is setting forth the following mandate to all newly acquired, newly 

installed, or existing units replaced for repair of Bi-Directional Amplifier/Emergency Radio In Building 

Communications Systems will be of FCC class A designation only. 


